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“The human contribution is the essential ingredient.  It is only  
in the giving of oneself to others that we truly live.” 

— Dr. Ethel Percy Andrus

In recognition of National Volunteer Appreciation Week,
we wanted to take this opportunity to express our sincere appreciation

for the time and energy you have given on behalf of AARP this past year. 
Whether you serve in big or small ways, your volunteer service

is making life better for others in your community.  

The AARP Iowa staff thanks each of you for helping us to promote
the ideals of Dr. Ethel Percy Andrus, our founder, and her mission

to ensure that all Americans age with dignity and purpose. 

Thank you for your volunteer contributions – they are priceless!


